
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and California law, it is the policy of the El 
Dorado Irrigation District to offer its public programs, services and meetings in a manner that is readily 
accessible to everyone, including individuals with disabilities. If you are a person with a disability and require 
information or materials in an appropriate alternative format; or if you require any other accommodation for 
this meeting, please contact the EID ADA coordinator at 530.642.4045 or email at adacoordinator@eid.org at 
least 72 hours prior to the meeting. Advance notification within this guideline will enable the District to make 
reasonable accommodations to ensure accessibility. 

El Dorado Irrigation District 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF THE  
2020 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 

(Pursuant to the Urban Water Management Act, California Water code, Division 6, Par 2.6, Section 
10610 through 10657) 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the El Dorado Irrigation District (District) will hold a public 
hearing at its regular Board meeting on Monday, June 28, 2021 to receive public comment regarding 
the District’s proposed adoption of the 2020 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) and Water 
Shortage Contingency Plan pursuant to the Urban Water Management Planning Act (Act.) The Act 
requires urban water suppliers providing municipal water to more than 3,000 connections or supplying 
more than 3,000 ac-ft of water annually to adopt and submit a plan every five years to the California 
Department of Water Resources (DWR). 

The 2020 UWMP addresses the District’s water management planning efforts to assure adequate water 
supplies to meet forecasted demands over the next 25 years during average, single-dry and five 
consecutive dry years, and demonstrates compliance with the 2020 gallons per capita day target usage. 
The 2020 UWMP also includes a drought risk assessment and the District’s Water Shortage 
Contingency Plan. 

A preliminary draft of the 2020 UWMP will be reviewed by the District Board of Directors at its regular 
meeting on Monday June 14, 2021. 

The Public Draft of the 2020 UWMP will be available on the District website at www.eid.org. and at the 
District’s office on or before Wednesday, June 16, 2021, and a public hearing to consider adoption of 
the 2020 UWMP will be held on Monday, June 28, 2021. 

For additional information, please contact: 
Mike Brink, Supervising Civil Engineer 
El Dorado Irrigation District 
2890 Mosquito Road 
Placerville, CA 95667 
530-642-4054 
email – mbrink@eid.org 
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